
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

     December 13, 2006 
 

 
 
Toby Dayton, President 

JobDig 
5051 Hwy 7, Suite 240 

St. Louis Park, MN 55416 
 
RE: Common Council File #050818 

 
Dear Mr. Dayton: 

 
This is to notify you that on December 12, 2006, the Common Council of the City 

of Milwaukee voted to deny your application for newspaper vending box special 

privilege permits.  The vote was four (4) Ayes and ten (10) Noes.  
 

You are eligible for a refund of your permit fee by bringing in your receipt or 
filing an affidavit for refund within one year of the date of this action with the City of 
Milwaukee License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105, Milwaukee, WI 53202.  

 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

 
      RONALD D. LEONHARDT 

      City Clerk 
 
cc:  License Division 

      File Copy 
      Janee Doxtator,  

JobDig-Regional Market Publisher  
 


